

Happy August to all our neighbors in Barden Woods I!

Please join us for a casual neighborhood get-together.

Sunday, August 27^{th} from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. at 20 Barbour Lane - Rain or shine.

(If you feel so inclined, bring a dish to pass or bottle of wine to share.)

Come meet new neighbors and catch up with old friends!

Your Board: Karen DeFiore, Barb Fioravante & Mollie Proctor











We're bringing back a monthly newsletter to keep you apprised of all that is happening at Barden Woods.

Our first official issue will be October 1st. Have something to share? New job ... new grandchild ... new pet ... new garden ... or just news? We want to know.

Send your information to Duffy Wineman at jwine2216@aol.com.

Maintenance issue?

Contact MCM at 586,775,5757 jcubba@mi-condo.com (Jill) skratch@mi-condo.com (Sue)

Board question/suggestions?

BardenWoodsOne@gmail.com (Your inquiry will go to all three Board members for their prompt response.)

Insect Problem?

Contact Erlich Pest Control at 248.477.4853

Our account number is 1531609